All University Budget Update - 2/5/18

As you learned from Vice President Scott Ellinghuysen last week, we are in the process of finalizing the FY19 budget reduction package and recommendations. We are meeting this week with the different bargaining unit as well as student leadership, and will be able to share more detail with the campus community once those meetings have concluded.

What I want to affirm to you today is that there will be no program closures, no retrenchment, and no layoffs as part of this process. The Cabinet and Deans worked very hard on this budget to ensure that we minimized the direct effects on students, and we appreciate your continued commitment to Winona State even in times of uncertainty.

Sincerely yours,

Scott R. Olson President